
 
 

 

 

 
 
August 23, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Surveillance Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume; Scrip code: 500150 
Kind attention: Mr. Chetan Patel, Assistant Manager – Online Surveillance 
 
This has reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/2023-2024/253 dated August 23, 2023 
on the captioned subject. We have taken note of the significant increase in the volume of 
transaction in the Company’s security across the Stock Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
Please be informed that the Company has made timely disclosure to the Stock Exchanges of all 
material events or information that has or have a bearing on the operation / performance of the 
Company including all price sensitive information, in accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015. We would like to confirm that there are no information or impending 
announcement having any bearing on the price/volume behavior in the security, pending to be 
made by the Company to the Stock Exchanges. 
 
We have no further comments to make on the above subject. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For FOSECO INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Mahendra Kumar Dutia 
Controller of Accounts and Company Secretary 
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